
 

 

Spring Term 2018 -  Edition 20 

To help celebrate World Book Day 2018 all of the children 
were able to come to the hall to choose a book to take home.  
Everyone enjoyed searching through the books and choosing 
one to take home to share with families. All of the children 
received a book token to take to a shop to redeem for one of 
the free books or get Ã1 off a book costing more than Ã2.99.  
The tokens can be redeemed in any participating book store 
or supermarket. The period of time they can be used has been 
extended by two weeks due to the bad weather we had at the 
beginning of the month.  

 



 

 

 

Rainbow Room have had great fun exploring Potions 
this term! We have been looking at keeping safe  
at home and at school. We have created lots of  
potions and made some wonderful potion pictures 
using bubbles and marble inks. In English, we have 
enjoyed the stories Potion Commotion and  

Professor Puffendorf. In science we have been  
investigating liquid, solid and gases. Testing  
the fastest liquids, reversible and irreversible 

changes! We are super scientists!  



 

 

 

It has been nice to see some old and new  
faces at Sports Club this term . The children 
have been continuing to use their own 
Sportsmanship Chart to rate how well they 
have participated  in each session by the use 
of smiley faces. As it has been a short term 
we will carry on with these into next terms 
sessions. We have enjoyed playing tennis,  
volleyball and timed team games. 

If you would like a place for your child for 
the next term then please ensure you return 
the form as soon as possible as we have only 
12 spaces available.  

Have a lovely Easter break! 



 

 

 

Are eggs alive? 

 

This term we began with a topic all about farm life, 
exploring the world surrounding farm animals. In 

maths, we explored subtraction through songs, such as 5 little ducks 
and 5 speckled frogs, finding one less each time . In Literacy, we 
read through the wonderful book of Rosieõs Walk about a small hen 
who takes a trip around the farm. In the story, we explored preposi-
tional language: around, in, over, under and through. In Understand-
ing of the World, we made our own life cycles of a chicken showing 
each stage of the eggs life. We also loved the few days exploring 

snow!! 



 

 

 

Do dragons exist? 

 

We then moved onto exploring the world of dragons 
and castles. We have loved making dragon paintings 

and paper chain dragons. In Maths, we explored 2D shapes by creat-
ing pictures of dragons and castles out of shapes. In English, we 
have begun looking at character descriptions by designing our own 

dragons. We have  
also focused on caring for the environment for our Personal,  
Social and Emotional Development. We have made bird  
feeders and explored signs of Spring. We particularly  

enjoyed going on a ôSpring huntõ. 



 

 

 

In our topic this term, Ducks Class have learned about  
castles, bridges and other amazing structures.  

We have met Rapunzel who lived in a tall, tall tower.  

We found out about animals that burrow and live  
in tunnels under the ground. 

We built a bridge. Watch out for the angry troll underneath!  

We have helped the Three Little Pigs to build a strong house.  

We dressed up as knights, princesses and dragons and have 
made our own shields to defend our castle.  


